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Boeing employees send a smile to Southwest Airlines, commemorating 29 years of working together. The
airplane, a new 737-700, was preparing for a routine test flight at the Boeing flightline in Renton, Wash., before
delivery to the airline. Southwest today announced an order for up to 290 more Next-Generation 737s.
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